

DATE FILED 03/13/2017 12:49:33 PM CHRISTINE HALLORAN TOWN CLERK FASTON CT



CONSERVATION COMMISSION

225 Center Road - Easton, Connecticut 06612

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Christine Halloran, Town Clerk

FROM:

Dori Wollen, Chairman

DATE:

March 13, 2017

SUBJECT:

Cancellation of Regular Meeting Scheduled for

March 14, 2017 and announcement of Special Meeting to be held March 16, 2017 at 8p.m.

This is to inform you that the regular meeting scheduled for the Easton Conservation Commission for Tuesday, March 14, 2017 has been canceled due to inclement weather. The next Conservation meeting will be a Special Meeting to be held Thursday, March 16, 2017 at 8p.m. in the usual location, Conference Room A, Easton Town Hall.

Dorl Wollen, Chairman Conservation Commission

DW/kr